MEMO

DATE: March 18, 1983

TO: Walter Leach

I
FROM: Tom Ciccone -\ ————
RE: PELICAN CONSTRUCTION

As per our conversation of -Thursday, March 17th,
this is to confirm the following.

Pelican Construction has been building restaurants
and other commercial buildings for the last eight
years in the Los Angeles area.

Some of their accounts are Wendy's, Conroy's Flower
Shops and Shoe Stop stores. Their work is done in

a quality mannner and timely. Additionaly, they have
a reputation for being very competitive on costs.

Please accept this memo as my endorsement to put
Pelican on the Approved Contractors List.

T. Ciccone
TC/fr

- cc: Sobhi F. Tadros
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